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Thank you for the opportunity to represent you in Albany. As your new Senator, I am

delighted to share this newsletter containing important information. Our district offi ce is

now open and conveniently located at 1412 Avenue J on the second floor.

My staff and I eagerly look forward to serving you.

 

To view the entire Newsletter, please click the link below.


